

Vendors will not be required to send payment when submitting the application.

Applications can be mailed to:

Community Projects of HdG, or emailed to theresa@hdgextremeboatdocking.com

Once approved you will be sent a notification via email and you may either send a check made payable to:

Community Projects of HdG

Please write HDG Extreme Boat Dockin on memo line

or online once the payment center is opened during the month of August.

No refunds will be made if canceling less than two weeks prior to the event.

CHESAPEAKE COWBOYS

WATER STREET
— SEAFOOD —



2025

